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Princlpal 
BÈCET, Bathinda. 

NOTICE 

Dated: 18/08/2023 

Subject:- Regarding commencing of classes for odd semester 

It is for the information of all the students of Baba Farid College of Engineering & 
Technology that the upcoming classes for the semester (1, 3, S & 7) will commence 
from 21 August, 2023. 
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